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FPP Discussion Item:
1. Question or Issue:

	If a district had a full day kindergarten program in the past, and plans to suspend or eliminate the program next year or in future years, does the district need to reserve the supplemental .08 factor amount?



2. Any Prior FPP Action:
	None


3. Discussion Points/Department Recommendation or Observations (if any)::
	In order for the district to utilize the .08 supplemental kindergarten funding, a district must report at least one full day kindergarten student on the October 1 count.  If there are no reported full day kindergarteners, then the district must reserve the supplemental FDK funding.  This funding may be used as soon as the district enrolls a student in an FDK program – as long as they are on the October count.
Reference:  CRS 22-44-118


4. FPP Action, Decision Made:
	NA – informational only


5. Further Action/Research Needed/Table for Future Meeting:
	NA


6. Effective Date:
	NA
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